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Council Decision

The resolution in regular Council meeting July 22, 2024:

1. Council direct staff to send the July 1, 2024, report from the Deputy 
Director of Engineering & Transportation Services to St. Francis-in-
the-Wood Church for comment on the preferred Option 2 and to 
seek cost-sharing for costs exceeding $50,000, and report back to 
Council.
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Council Decision

Council, at its January 22, 2024, regular meeting, passed the following resolution:

THAT

1. Council direct staff to report back on the feasibility of creating an 
interlocking brick paved parking area within a budget allowance of 
$50,000 at the existing gravel parking area at Pilot House Road Park and 
St. Francis-in-the-Wood-Church; and

2.  A budget allowance of $50,000, to be funded from the Community 
Amenity Contributions Reserve for an interlocking brick paved parking 
area at Pilot House Road Park and St. Francis-in-the-Wood Church, be 
approved.
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Thank You!

Questions?
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